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Memo to:
Election Assistance Commission (EAC),



EAC Technical Guidelines Development Committee (TDGC)

From:

Fernando Morales, Inventor of a new electoral process paradigm

Re:
All Voting Equipment Used in 2004 Must Be Banned by TGDC VVG 

All voting equipment with audio outputs used in the 2004 election must be banned because, even though they were introduced to improve access for individuals with disabilities (especially blindness), they also open up the door for wrongdoers to observe if his/her extortion or coercion practices gave the desired results.

The current electoral divide teaches us that only a few votes can change the outcome of an election.  See “Comments on Paper Absentee Ballot” for an example of what might happen, if we don’t change the process to one where the audio-receipt doesn’t give away the identity of the chosen candidate, thus guaranteeing the privacy and confidentiality of the vote.  One solution is to incorporate Personal Voting Codes (PVC) which are known only by the voter and a machine; thus guaranteeing the legitimacy and confidentiality of the vote.  PVC’s shall be created and stored in secure computers by each voter.

Since there are less than 90 days before voting for the new guidelines and rash decisions are always costly, I invite you to read “Voluntary Voting Guidelines, Fernando Morales” and judge for yourselves if this could serve as a valid top-down approach to the new voting guidelines.  For a more in-depth analysis of the proposed solution, please refer to “Part 2” and “Part 3” of Fernando Morales’ Public Testimony, located in the TGDC’s Public Testimony section of September 20th hearings published in the NIST website.

In conclusion, let’s remove any possible doubt over the potential misuse of audible outputs that are currently threatening the security of our electoral system.

